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MEMORANDUM

City Commission

Les Tyler, Director of Finance

2025-07-07

FY 2024 ACFR and Audited Financial Statements
Les Tyler, Director of Finance

Staff recommends to accept City's Annual Comprehensive
Financial Report for Fiscal Year Ended September 30, 2024.

Good Governance
Board of Finance
N/A

N/A

N/A

A. City of Dunedin Communications Letter - End of Audit.pdf
B. 2024 City of Dunedin ACFR.pdf
C. Dunedin - FY24 Forvis Mazars Presentation.pdf

As part of the annual financial reporting process, the City
Commission appoints external auditors, in this case, Forvis
Mazars, to provide an independent auditor's report on the City's
Annual Comprehensive Financial Report (ACFR) and internal
controls.

The ACFR document includes the City's Management Discussion
and Analysis, Government Wide and Fund Financial Statements,
and other important statistical information related to the City.

As part of the report, the auditor's Management Letter will provide
details concerning their findings and comments. The Management
Response will provide a detailed response and action plan related
to findings and comments, if any.


https://legistarweb-production.s3.amazonaws.com/uploads/attachment/pdf/3460491/Required_Communications_Letter_-_End_of_Audit.pdf
https://legistarweb-production.s3.amazonaws.com/uploads/attachment/pdf/3460973/2024_city_of_dunedin.pdf
https://legistarweb-production.s3.amazonaws.com/uploads/attachment/pdf/3460492/Dunedin_-_FY24_Forvis_Mazars_Presentation.pdf

It is important to note that the acceptance of the ACFR meets the
legal and reporting requirement time lines.
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